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APPOINTMENT OF DIRECTOR – TIM POOLE 
 
The Lottery Corporation is pleased to advise that, following the receipt of all necessary regulatory and 
ministerial approvals, Mr Tim Poole has been appointed as a Non-executive Director of The Lottery 
Corporation, effective today.  
 
Mr Poole was first appointed as an observer to the Board on 16 December 2024. 
 
This announcement was authorised for release by The Lottery Corporation Chairman, Dr Doug McTaggart. 
 
 
For more information  
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